
Message 

Both the Pfizer/BioNTech and Oxford/AstraZeneca COVID-19 vaccines are now 
available. The NHS will contact you when it’s the right time for you to come forward for the 
vaccine. You can find out more via 
https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/covid-
19-national-vaccination-programme/ 

The NHS is vaccinating the most at risk groups in hospital hubs and at some GP practices. 
You will be contacted when it’s the right time for you to come forward. Find out more about 
the local roll-out of the vaccination programme via 
https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/covid-
19-national-vaccination-programme/ 

People who are eligible to receive the COVID-19 vaccine are being contacted via text, letter 
or phone call when it’s the right time for them to be booked in. Please don’t contact the NHS 
to book an appointment unless we have asked you to. Find out more via 
https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/covid-
19-national-vaccination-programme/ 

If you have been offered a COVID-19 vaccination appointment, please attend this. You are 
still allowed to leave your home to attend your vaccination appointment, in line with national 
lockdown rules. Find out more about the vaccine roll-out via 
https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/covid-
19-national-vaccination-programme/ 

Both the Pfizer/BioNTech & Oxford/AstraZeneca COVID-19 vaccines have met strict 
standards of safety, quality and effectiveness set out by the independent Medicines and 
Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA). Find out more about the vaccine roll-out: 
https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/covid-
19-national-vaccination-programme/ 

 


